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Every first Tuesday of the month the Denver Regional

Mobility and Access Council will host a virtual meeting via

Zoom. Please join DRMAC each month to find out what is

going on in the transportation community!

Join DRMAC for our free Regional Coordinating Council

Meeting on Tuesday March 5th at 1:30pm! If you have any

questions or would like any accommodations for this

meeting please email us at info@drmac-co.org

What: DRMAC REGIONAL COORDINATING COUNCIL MEETING

When: Tuesday, MARCH 5th at 1:30 pm

Where: Zoom, this meeting will be held virtually. Click

here to register!
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Please help DRMAC and the rest of our
Regional Coordinating Council Community
congratulate Jennifer Hussey for being the
longest standing member of a Local
Coordinating Council since 2014! Jennifer your
commitment to the LCC’s is outstanding!

SHOUTOUT FOR JENNIFER HUSSEY

 Here is another opportunity to support

DRMAC for FREE! If you shop at King Soopers,

DRMAC can receive a donation at no added

cost to you. Step 1: Create a Digital Account

at kingsoopers.com or download the King

Soopers app to create an account. Step 2:

Link your card to DRMAC. Search for Denver

Regional Mobility and Access Council. Select

DRMAC and click “SAVE”. Step 3: DRMAC

Earns!  Reach out to info@drmac-co.org for

any questions!

Call DRMAC 303-243-3113 for more info. 
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Support DRMAC Year Round! 

Join us, Free Event on Feb 3rd! 

DRMAC along with Lakewood Recreation

Center will be at the Charles Whitlock

Recreation Center 1555 Dover St Lakewood

CO on February 3rd from 11AM-2PM for a Free

event all people of ages and abilities. There

will be fun activities and adaptive sport

demos. 

https://drmac-co.org/?form=FUNCMNSFCCF


“The Denver Streets Partnership, a nonprofit working

to make it easier to get around Denver without driving,

is looking for applicants to their new Bicycling Rewards

Program, which provides rewards and other resources

to encourage people to switch some of their trips from

driving to bicycling April-June, with some preparation in

March. Check out the three different versions here

Apply before Feb 29, 2024!” 

BICYCLING REWARDS PROGRAM

Uber is seeking feedback from the community about app

utility and rider experience! If you use a screen reader and

have noticed Uber is less accessible than usual, please let us

know. Please share specific examples of issues you’re

experiencing. You either fill out this form, email

serviceanimals-group@uber.com or call 303-285-2117 to

submit feedback. Please submit your feedback by February

4th! Thank you in advance for your help!

Call DRMAC 303-243-3113 for more info
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URGENT CALL FOR INPUT!

February 1st marks the beginning of Black History

Month. Acknowledgement does not require a trip

or anything fancy. Pick up a book, donate to a

non-profit. However our friends at DENVERITE

wrote an article you can read here with ways to

celebrate, see you there!

WAYS TO CELEBRATE BLACK
HISTORY MONTH IN DENVER

https://drmac-co.org/?form=FUNCMNSFCCF
https://denverstreetspartnership.org/bicycling-rewards-program/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/drmacuberinput
mailto:serviceanimals-group@uber.com
https://drmac-co.org/?form=FUNCMNSFCCF
https://denverite.com/2024/01/31/denver-black-history-month-2023-events/

